
KING'S HARBOUR MASTER PORTSMOUTH

LNTM No 21/18

MAINTENANCE DREDGING AT HMS EXCELLENT MARINA

1. NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN by the Queen's Harbour Master Portsmouth that maintenance dredging will be
conducted within the footprint of HMS Excellent marina due south of Whale Island in Portsmouth Harbour between
19 to 22 February 2018. 
 
2. The vessel undertaking this plough dredge operation will be a flat bottomed barge “MCS-3” operated by Construct
Ex which will display the appropriate signals when conducting dredging operations.  
 
3. All works are to be conducted during daylight hours only. Mariners are requested to keep a good lookout and pass
at slow speed while dredging operations are being conducted.  
 
4. QHM Harbour Control will be kept informed of the work in progress and may be contacted on VHF Ch 11 or by
telephoning 023 92 723689 for the latest information. 
 
5. Cancel this LNTM on 28 February 2018. 

 

 

S O Hopper 
Queen's Harbour Master 
 
Owners, Agents, Charterers, Marinas, Yacht Clubs and Recreational Sailing Organisations should ensure that the
contents of this Notice are made known to the masters or persons in charge of their vessels or craft.


